
OURGREENWAYS REPORT – September 2022 – Cllr Tovey 
 
Update on various projects 
 
Triangle ( Jubilee ) Wood - a contractor is agreed with MBC. who will supervise the making safe of 
the wood. I’m told that Planning is happy with the proposed work, as is Richard Ward of course, but 
there is a slight technical issue re Forestry Commission regulations which should be sorted soon. The 
funds that are available will only cover this initial work ( we’ve had other minor running costs too) so 
a grant from NPC will enable  us to have the funds for tools and some materials to get our volunteers 
going!  
Wildflowers - whilst there was some re-planting, as I was warned, the display is not quite so good 
this second year. I hope we can get this sorted next year. 
Flower tubs. Chris Foggin of NCC, has worked very hard, along with a number of volunteer and 
Nunthorpe in Bloom to freshen displays. Chris and I have discussed this in detail and we believe a full 
rationalisation of tubs is required, so we have tubs that can be properly ‘supported’ by the 
volunteers and funding we have , and may have in the future. Some displays eg the Avenue and 
shops , have been very well supported by shopkeepers who watered displays described by one 
resident as the Hanging Gardens of Babylon!  
Residents have been responding to our articles on the GNN and we will continue to update them 
through that medium as well as Facebook Wade For OGW 
 


